Spring & Fall Clean Up
Residents are encouraged to participate and utilize the FREE clean-up services that The City of Ulysses provides. This opportunity helps residents to take pride in the appearance of neighborhoods. 
· Plan ahead, be prepared. Plan to have your items placed out BEFORE   clean-up week. Any items placed out AFTER the City crews have passed through it will be the responsibility of the owners to discard. 
· If you have questionable items, feel free to contact The City Shop at       620-356-1271 or 409 W. Miller Ave..
The City Of Ulysses will be having a clean up for residential areas ONLY starting April 17, 2023 through April 21, 2023. The city crew will be picking up items that are placed in the alley behind your property. If you do not have an alley, place items in front of your house, out of the way of traffic.
· Do not place items beside trash containers or behind anyone’s property except your own. 
· Do not block the alley.
· If you do not want something picked up, mark it as “NOT TRASH” or        “DO NOT TAKE”. 
· The city will pick up items such as furniture, appliances, mattresses, wood, etc. Please sort into categories for pick up: wood, metals, and appliances. 
· The city will not pick up the following items: concrete, chemicals, tires, and items on personal property. The city will start on the west side of town and work through to the east side of town. Please have everything out before April 17, 2023.
· The city will make one trip through the whole town and will not go through again.
· Tree limbs will be picked up April 10, 2023. Please have tree limbs out before April 10. The Grant County Transfer Station will be open free of charge  
